Mark Berman

From: marisol simon <marisol.simon@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 4:00 PM

To: Greg Harrison; Kervin Alfred; Alison Fournier; Darlene Smith District 5 Commissioner
Pompano Beach

Cc: Mark Berman; Fred Schieferstein; Patrick Burke; Peggy Golden

Subject: Re: John Knox Village Split Commission District Issue

This Message Is From an External Sender

This message came from outside your organization.

Dear Pompano Beach Officials:

After a robust discussion at our Town Hall at John Knox Village last week, the residents of our South
Gardens neighborhood voiced a decisive preference to join Commission District 5, by a two to one
margin.

We would like to have our boundaries changed prior to the 2026 elections. How should we pursue
this objective? ‘

We appreciate your attention to this matter.
Best regards,
Marisol Simon, Chair

JKV Resident Senate Legislative Committee
754-971-3491

On Monday, March 31, 2025 at 10:59:14 AM EDT, Greg Harrison <greg.harrison@copbfl.com> wrote:

Ms. Simon, we are currently confirming the accuracy of the District Map. Once confirmed,
we will confer with you.

Respectfully,



Greg Harrison

City Manager phlm pan(
Greg.Harrison@copbfl.com | b
eact

954-786-4601
Florida’s Warmest Welcomw
Pompanobeachfl.gov

“STAY AWAY FROM NEGATIVE PEOPLE. THEY HAVE A PROBLEM FOR EVERY SOLUTION” ---ALBERT EINSTEIN

From: marisol simon <marisol.simon@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 12:50 PM

To: Greg Harrison <Greg.Harrison@copbfl.com>

Subject: John Knox Village Split Commission District Issue

Dear Mr. Harrison,

The John Knox Resident Senate Legislative Committee is planning to host a Town Hall in our
community on April 22nd to discuss the pros and cons of the current split Pompano Beach
Commission District.

Depending on the outcome of our internal resident discussions, we may request that the city redistrict
us all into District 5.

We would like to know your perspective on the issue, if you have the time to discuss.

| am attaching a position paper we've drafted to distribute to our neighbors here at JKV.



Thanks in advance for your attention.

Best regards,

Marisol Simén,

Legislative Committee Chair

754-971-3491



